
From: Scott Wardwell
To: Martin, Michael (OST)
Subject: RE: PQI EAS Service
Date: Monday, April 06, 2020 12:23:00 PM

Michael
 
The City of Presque Isle and the Presque Isle International Airport concur with the proposed change
of service for the Essential Air Service provider United Airlines.  It is our belief a change of hub from
Newark to Washington Dulles is in the best interest of the  Community.  We would encourage the
USDOT to expedite the alternate service order so that United Airlines can meet their target effective

date for the change of April 9th.
 
Scott Wardwell
 
 
 
Scott E Wardwell, C.M.
Airport Director
City of Presque Isle
     “The Star City”
Presque Isle International Airport
650 Airport Drive, Suite 11
Presque Isle, Maine 04769
Phone: (207) 764-2550
Fax: (207) 764-2551
Twitter:  @pimeairportdir
Website:  http://www.flypresqueisle.com
 
 
 
Under Maine's Freedom of Access ("Right to Know") law, all e-mail and e-mail attachments received or prepared for use in matters
concerning City business or containing information relating to City business are likely to be regarded as public records which may be
inspected by any person upon request, unless otherwise made confidential by law. If you have received this message in error, please
notify us immediately by return email. Thank you for your cooperation.
City of Presque Isle

 

mailto:swardwell@presqueisleme.us
mailto:Michael.F.Martin@dot.gov
http://www.flypresqueisle.com/

